

January 12, 2018

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King Drive San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

The following actions regarding your institution were taken by the Board of Trustees of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC) during its meeting held on December 3, 2017:

The SACSCOC Board of Trustees approved eight new off-campus sites in Texas: Canyon High School, New Braunfels; Canyon Lake High School, Fischer; Samuel Clemens High School, Schertz; Judson High School, Converse; La Vernia High School, La Vernia; Navarro High School, Seguin; Smithson Valley High School, Spring Branch; Bryson P. Steele II High School, Cibolo. No additional report was requested.

The SACSCOC Board of Trustees approved two new off-campus sites in Texas: Automotive Technology Academy (Northeast ISD), San Antonio; and Poteet High School (Poteet ISD), Poteet. No additional report was requested.

The SACSCOC Board of Trustees approved three new off-campus sites in Texas: First Baptist Academy, Universal City; Trinity Christian Academy, San Antonio; and Vanguard Christian Institute, Boerne. No additional report was requested.

We appreciate your continued support of SACSCOC's activities and work. If you have questions, please contact the SACSCOC staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincerely, Belle S. Wheelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:lbw

Cc: Dr. Patricia L. Donat, Vice President, SACSCOC

